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December 19, 2016 
 
Patricia Kennedy 
1200 Nightingale BLVD  
Stillwater MN 55082 
 
COMPLIANCE INSPECTION 
 
On October 5, 2016, the Department ordered that the subsurface sewage treatment system 
(SSTS) located at 1200 Nightingale Boulevard in the City of Stillwater be repaired or replaced 
within ninety (90) days. 
 
On December 16, 2016, the Department was provided with an SSTS Abandonment Reporting 
Form indicating that the tanks were abandoned properly and the home was connected to 
municipal sewer. 
 
This action meets the requirements of the order issued on October 5, 2016 and the Department is 
satisfied that the order has been complied with. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at 651-430-4052. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christopher W. LeClair, R.E.H.S. 
Sr. Environmental Specialist 
Washington County Department of 
Public Health & Environment 
651-430-4052 
Chris.LeClair@co.washington.mn.us 


